Apple Orchard Field Trip 
  [image: image1.wmf]

We will be going to the County Line Apple Orchard on Tuesday, September 28th.  Each child will need to bring a lunch that day as we will eat lunch at the apple orchard.  Please pack it in a disposable bag with their name, teacher, and school marked on it.  We will be spending most of our day at the orchard.  Please DO NOT send a regular lunch box, please send lunch in a disposable container.

The cost for this trip is $7.00. Please send cash or make checks payable to George Earle School.  Please send all money in an envelope, marked with your child’s name and “apple orchard”.

Each teacher will be taking chaperones on this trip, but please just mark below if you are interested, DON’T SEND IN CHAPERONE MONEY.  Please just send in your child’s amount by Wednesday, September 22nd and then if you are chosen to chaperone, your child’s teacher will notify you by note, and then you can send in your amount.  Also, ALL chaperones must have their ID scanned in the office, and be approved.  It takes at least 2 weeks to be processed.









Educationally yours,









The Kindergarten Team

I give my permission for ____________________________________________________ to attend the Apple Orchard field trip on Tuesday, September 28th, 2010.


Signed_________________________________________

_____I would like to be a chaperone, but still need to be approved.

_____I have completed the volunteer process and would like to chaperone.

